
Thursday, September 24th, 2020

5:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Register via Zoom:
https://arizona.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYldeyvrzktG

NQPhAPyKCU4mJW79YhSmd3X

If you require a reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please email Hannah Martin at pcorps@cals.arizona.edu

and provide details of the reasonable accommodation you are requesting. 

Peace Corps Celebrates Hispanic 

Heritage Month
In a celebration of National Hispanic Heritage Month, a panel of 

returned Peace Corps Volunteers will share stories from their service, 
discuss how their identity shaped their experience, and answer 

questions from the audience. 
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